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April 4, 2008
Monica Patterson

744 Hamelin Lane SE

Olympia, WA 98513

Dear Monica,

We are in the process of admitting another cohort of students for the MPA-Tribal Governance Track for Fall 2008.  I noticed that you were accepted last spring and earned credit Fall 2007; however, we do not have any record of you earning credit for winter quarter.

In order to know whether we should save space for you next year or open that spot, could you let me know if you’re planning to return to Evergreen?

You can call or e-mail me via the address below.  Thanks very much!








Sincerely,








Jeannie Chandler








Interim Assistant Director








MPA-Tribal








(360)867-6202








chandlej@evergreen.edu
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